Thatcher High School
Daily Bulletin

September 28, 2021

*Students and Staff: the Art Explorations classes are asking everyone to donate their pop
tabs (those rings on the top of soda cans that you use to open them) for use in a project later
in the year. Instead of just throwing them away, you can put them in the white buckets that
have been placed in the Front Office, In the Commons (next to the bookstore), next to
Speedy Eagle, and in the Art Room. They'd like to make chainmail with them, so they need
as many as they can get.

*Yearbook — Senior Pics DEADLINE is only 2 weeks away! Have your pictures in by
October 15, 2021. Please submit your senior pics to --> thsyearbook@thatcherud.org 1.
Portrait 2. Baby Pic 3. Action or Candid Photo

*THS Picture retake day is tomorrow Wednesday September 29th. Holladay’s will be set up
in the library from 9:30-12:30. Picture packet envelopes

* FBLA club fee is due Thursday. Please pay those fees in the bookstore. This is required
before you can travel with us.

* FBLA full chapter meeting will be Friday 10am in Mr. Knudsen's Room - Attendance at this
meeting is mandatory to travel with us.

* Because of the activities last week - Senior Yearbook Quote deadline will be extended to
this coming Friday, October 1. Check your email from Mr. Knudsen for the form - We are
missing quotes from around 50 people.

*Lunch-Chicken and Waffle Sandwich or Cheeseburger

*Birthdays- Porter Conrad, Anthony Martinez, Kimberly Mattice, Jacob Rasmussen
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